
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 30, 2007 
 
 
 
HON. EDWARD S. ALESNA 
Member, Sangguniang Panlungsod 
Talisay City Hall 
6045 Cebu 
 
Dear Councilor Alesna: 
 
 This has reference to your letter dated August 29, 2007, requesting for a copy of 
any issuance on the application of the three (3) term limit rule on elected barangay 
officials. 
 
 In reply thereto, enclosed please find a copy of the Department Advisory dated 
August 07, 2007, issued by Hon. Austere A. Panadero, Undersecretary for Local 
Government on the aforementioned subject. 
 
       Truly yours, 
 
 
 
       PEDRO A. NOVAL, JR. 
           Regional Director 
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